Office of Hon Judith Collins

KP for Papakura
Minister of Corrections
Minister of Police

12 FEB 2016

Raymond Rangiwhetu

fyi-request-3476-15dc3fa0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Rangiwhetu

Thank you for your email dated 14 December 2015, which was received by my Office on 22
January 2016, requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) the following
information:

1. a copy of any written material you received from any government department or agency
on Monday 14 December 2015 relating to the operations of Mt Eden Prison or Auckland
South Corrections Facility/Kohuora

2. a copy of any written material correspondence (email, letters, memos, etc) either to or
from your self or your office, with Serco and/or their representatives on Monday 14
December 2015

3. a copy of any minutes, personal notes, or file notes taken during your meeting with
Serco on Monday 14 December 2015 by either you, your office, or officials from any
government department present.

| advise that | met with Serco representatives on 23 December 2015. There are no documents
within the scope of your request. | am declining your request under section 18(e) of the OIA, as
the documents alleged to contain the information requested do not exist.

If you have any concerns with this response you may raise them with the Office of the

Ombudsman. The contact details are: Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington
6143.

Yours sincerely
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Hod Judith Collins
Minister ef Corrections

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone +64 4 817 6806 Facsimile +64 4 817 6506



